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TO: Our Valued Clients and Brokers   
FROM: Health Plans, Inc. 
DATE: April 13, 2023   
RE: Compliance eBlast: RxDC Submission 2023 Deadline Reminder 

 
Health Plans, Inc. (HPI) is issuing this Compliance eBlast to remind you of HPI’s Prescription Drug Data Collection 
(RxDC) Reporting process for 2023 as set forth in our February 24, 2023 e-Blast found here. If you have already 
returned the survey, thank you, but if you have not we are just reminding you that the deadline is fast 
approaching -- all clients for whom HPI administered their medical benefit plans in calendar year 2022 must 
complete and return the attached RxDC Data Collection Survey to RegulatoryReporting@healthplansinc.com no 
later than April 15, 2023. Please note this survey includes the option for you to opt in and provide the needed 
data for HPI to submit the D-1 Premium and Life Years on your behalf. If you do not opt in for HPI to produce 
and submit the D-1 Premium and Life Years files, you will need to submit their D1 (Premium and Life Years) 
file directly to CMS. 

 
For best service, please contact your HPI Account Service Team directly if you have any questions. 

 

Please return the RxDC Data Collection Survey to RegulatoryReporting@healthplansinc.com. 
 
Regards, 
 
Andrew H. A. Meggison 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
HealthPlansInc.com 
1500 West Park Drive, Suite 330 
Westborough, MA 01581 
 
The information in this Compliance eBlast is intended to provide a summary of our understanding of recent 
regulatory developments which may affect our clients’ plans. It should not be construed as specific legal advice or 
legal opinion. 
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